
From: CHACHAR, Noor Hassan [mailto:chacharn@who.int]  

Sent: Friday, July 26, 2019 3:35 PM 
To: Imran Ali 

Cc: KHALID, Muhammad 
Subject: Fw: RESIGNATION. 

 

Dear Imran, 
 
Hope this an email finds you good in health.  
 
 
Please see attached herewith the self resignation email by Mr. Nisar Ahmed UCPO for UC-14, 
Faisal Cantt owing to his brother illness and he wants to proceed abroad to Oman along with his 
mother to see him for the treatment. 
 
This is your further consideration according to SOPs.  
 
 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Noor Hassan  
PEO-WHO 
 

 
From: Nisar Ali Shaikh <nisarali1479@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, July 26, 2019 1:08 AM 
To: CHACHAR, Noor Hassan <chacharn@who.int> 
Subject: RESIGNATION.  
  

The PEO, 
World Health Organization (WHO), 
Gulshan-e-Iqbal Town, 
District: Karachi East, 
UC: Faisal Cantt-14, 
Karachi. 
 

Respected Sir; 
 

With reference to subject I would like to inform that undersigned is working as UCPO 
at Faisal Cantt-14, Gulshan-e-Iqbal, Karachi appointed vide Chip Training & 
Consulting (CTC) (Pvt.) Ltd. accordingly. It is submitted that my younger brother living 



at Salalah, Oman is hospitalized due to illness, so i have to proceed there in emergency 
alongwith mother for his due care and necessary support. 
 

Therefore; unfortunately it is very difficult for me to continue my services for WHO. So 
I have decided to resign w.e.f. August 01, 2019. Further, I apologize for not giving notice 
period due to emergent situation. It is requested that my Notice Period may please be 
waived on humanitarian ground. 
  
Overall it was a good experience for me to work with WHO, and yours guidance and 
cooperation made me able to work effectively for a national cause. 
  
Yours further necessary action in this regard is highly anticipated. 
  
Thanks and best regards; 
  
NISAR ALI SHAIKH 

UCPO 

Faisal Cantt-14 

EMP ID: 1163826501006 
 


